
 

 
 

Greetings from Mayor Carolyn Parrish 
 
On behalf of the City of Mississauga, I would like to extend my warmest congratulations to the City of 

Kariya as you celebrate your 75th anniversary! This remarkable milestone speaks to Kariya’s vibrant 

history, growth and the enduring spirit of its people. 

As Mississauga continues to thrive and grow, we recently celebrated an important milestone of our own 

- our 50th anniversary as a city. As part of our history, we are proud to have maintained strong relations 

with Kariya through our sister city relationship for more than 40 years. Since 1981, this partnership has 

fostered numerous cultural, educational and professional exchanges between our two great cities, 

enriching the lives of our residents and building a foundation of mutual understanding. 

The exchange of knowledge, ideas and traditions between our cities has strengthened our bond and 

broaden our perspectives while creating meaningful opportunities for students, businesses and city 

staff. These connections have been a vital part of what make both Mississauga and Kariya dynamic and 

forward-thinking cities. 

Kariya, as you celebrate this important milestone, we wish you continued success and prosperity in the 

years ahead. May your celebrations be filled with pride, joy and the promise of an even brighter future. 

Mississauga is proud to stand with you as a partner, and we look forward to continuing our friendship 

and collaboration in the years to come. 

Once again, congratulations on this special occasion. We wish you all the best as you embark on this 

exciting year of celebration. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Carolyn Parrish 

Mayor, City of Mississauga 


